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William T Francis  
fyi-request-13093-876fa87c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe William 

Official Information Act request  
 
Thank you for your information request dated 15 Pipiri 2020. You asked for the following 
information:  
 

“Please provide reports detailing the amounts, types, names, and versions of Operating 
Systems currently in use within your ICT server and desktop environments.” 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act). 
 
Due to the potential for this information to prejudice the security of Te Puni Kōkiri this request is 
declined under section 6(c) of the Act. Section 6(c) applies if the making available of the 
information would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the prevention, 
investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision to 
decline your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

 
 
 
 

Fiona McBeath 
Manahautū Tuarua Te Puni Tautoko | Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Support  
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